
 

 

 

 

 

 
             
Good afternoon, friends, and families,  
 
Where has this week gone? The word flown-by has been used a lot. We now have just over one week of this academic 
year remaining, and I know from speaking to children and families that we are all ready for a break.  
 
‘Peter Panning’ Showings  
 
The children in Blake and Wiltshire have been working exceptionally hard during rehearsals in preparation to show our 
performance of ‘Peter Panning’ The Musical. Even though we have been halted by very wet weather, rehearsals have 
been going ahead in between rain showers. There are a limited number of tickets remaining and a reminder that the 
show times are as followed: Tuesday 16th July at 13.30 and 18.00.  
 
Clubs and Tutoring from September  
 
The children will be coming home with letters next week with details as to what after-school clubs will take place from 
September and children selected for tutoring and on what days. All after-school clubs and tutoring will begin from 
Tuesday 3rd of September.  

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly  

 
On Tuesday 23rd of July at 09.30, we will hold our Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly. Parents and family members of Year 6 
children are welcome to attend. Could I please request that you contact the school office to inform of how many 
people will be attending so that the classroom can be organised with the correct number of chairs.  

 
Team Points…                                                              
 
Due to our dress rehearsal taking place this afternoon, our weekly team point count will be announced during 
Monday’s assembly. Watch this space for who the winning team will be this term! 
 

Attendance 
Class Banksy Class Blake Class Wiltshire 

98% 93% 94% 

 
The Euro 2024 Final 
 
A Parent Mail was sent earlier today with details of our ‘Relaxed start’ on Monday morning next week. Families have 
the option to bring their children into school up until 10.00 as we know many families will be staying up late to watch 
England play in the Euro Final against Spain.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, and we look forward to seeing you all next week for the final full week of term, 
and hopefully football will be coming home.  
 
Mr Merriman  
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 At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including 

online. 
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